
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 

LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION 
Historic Earthquake Devastates Morocco 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Lions and Friends, 
  
On 8th September 2023, a powerful earthquake struck Morocco, killing at least 2,000 people and 
injuring over 2,000 more. The 6.8 magnitude quake is the largest to hit the country in more than 
100 years, and the deadliest to hit the North African country in decades. 
 
When natural disasters strike, Lions are among the first to offer help. Lions in the region are 
already poised to help and Lions Clubs International Foundation is mobilising funds, including a 
US$100,000 Major Catastrophe grant and a US$10,000 Emergency grant, to empower them as 
they help their communities recover. 
 
Your generous donations to LCIF’s Disaster Relief, specifically reserved for all disaster relief, 
helps Lions continue to serve! 
 
To support Lions in their efforts to help those impacted by these natural disasters, donations can 
be made via our District Treasurer in the form of a Cheque or Bank Transfer. Donations to be 
made to ‘LCI District 105ce’, endorsed on the back ‘LCIF Disaster Relief’. 
 
Sort Code 405240 
A/c No. 00099737 
 
100% of donations benefit grants and programs and qualify for Melvin Jones Fellowship (MJF) or 
Progressive MJF. 
 
Many thanks in anticipation of your donations, and let’s hope the devastation caused by this 
disaster can quickly be overcome and the rebuilding of the infrastructure can start as soon as 
possible allowing families to rebuild their lives. 
 
 
Yours in Lionism 
 

 
PDG Lion Alan Hall 
District 105CE - LCIF Coordinator 
2023-09-11 
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